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be placed at your disposal upon request. 
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Sincerely, 
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A. REGINALD EAVES 
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July 30, 1975 

1. • 

The Honorable Edward H. Levi 
The Attorney General 
United States Department of Justice 
Washington, D. C. 20515 

Dear Sir: 

A recent investigation by the Atlanta Bureau of Eolice 
Services into the circumstances surrounding the death 
of Dr. Martin Luther King, Jr. leads me to strongly 
recommend further investigatiVe efforts by the Depart-
ment of Justice. 

It is my opinion that this is not a matter to be taken 
casually. I, therefore, requesiffgat you give this 
matter your serious consideration and reply to this 
communique as soon as possible. / 	
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The results of the Bureau's investigation will,"—druftise.,  
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8/13/75 

all 

To: 	SAC, Atlanta (44-2386) 

From: 	Director, FDI (44-38861) 
1 - Mr-. lawn 

MURKIN 

ReATairtel 8/1/75. 

On 8/13/75, the Civil Rights Division advised 
that by letter to the Attorney General, dated July 30, 
1975, A. Reginald Eaves, Public Safety Commissioner, 
Atlanta, volunteered to furnish a copy of the recent 
investigation by tho Atlanta Bureau of Public Services 
to the Department. 

Accordingly, Atlanta should obtain a copy of this 
report which will be disseminated to the Civil Rights 
Division. 
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NOTE: Departmental Attorney Steven Horn, Civil Rights 
Division, telephonically requested that copy of report 
be obtained as doted above. 	 //// - C REC 
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